
 

 
Czech Republic, January 2020  
 
 
MiniCat 460 sailor, 
 
 
We hope you’ve been enjoying your MiniCat 460 to the fullest. 
 
 
Unfortunately we have experienced a very small number of failures on the front of the frame of 
the MiniCat 460 boats. This has only occurred in just three instances and each under extreme 
sailing conditions and only on boats used in the sea rather than lake.   
 
After a thorough investigation as a precaution we have developed an additional strengthening 
device to fit beneath the frame. This device has now undergone exhaustive testing and we are 
completely confident that it will prevent any further failure. 
 
We are now contacting the owners of all MiniCat 460 Esprit models that may have been 
affected and are providing these new parts as our commitment to ultimate product safety. 
 
Please immediately use this new part when assembling your MiniCat 460 Esprit. Please do not 
use your MiniCat without the addition of this part.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused you and we would like to reassure 
you of our constant commitment to produce all MiniCat boats to the highest standards of 
quality and safety. Please find the enclosed instructions on the assembly of these parts. 
 
If you require any further information on this subject, please contact me personally on 
info@minicatamaran.eu  
 
 
With regards, 
 

 
Petra Simons 
MiniCat Worldwide 
Tel: +420 776 74 91 75  
 
 

 

NEW CARBON FIBER MAST, RUDDER & BOWSPRIT 
available for your 460 Esprit from January 2020.  

Contact your dealer/ distributor or is on info@minicatamaran.eu 
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